Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk

PRIMARY SCHOOL

29th October2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Midhurst & Petworth Rotary Music Festival

As in previous years the Rotary Music Festival will be held in the new theatre at Midhurst Rother College on Wednesday 7th November from 7.00-8.15pm. Although the Music Festival starts at 7.00pm, the children will need to arrive no later than 6.40pm, where they will be met by me, Mr Galvin and Mrs Wilson in the entrance lobby, ready for a prompt start. The children will need to wear their full school uniform (must include blue school sweatshirt or cardigan and black shoes).

The children will be singing What a Wonderful World and A Thousand Years which they have been busy rehearsing with Mrs Wilson for this concert, I know they will gain much from this experience and will enjoy joining up with other schools in the Rother Valley.

Tickets will be available at the door priced £4, with all children under 12 being allowed in free.

Please can you complete and return the attached reply slip by Thursday 1st November.

We look forward to an enjoyable evening of music.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Parsons

Elm Class Teacher

Tilanon

Please return this slip to the School Office by Thursday 1st November 2018.

MIDHURST & PETWORTH ROTARY MUSIC FESTIVAL on Wednesday 7th November 2018

Ny child is *able / unable
o take part in this event.
Please delete as appropriate
confirm that I will take and collect my child from Midhurst Rother College.
Child's class
igned: Date: